
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 

of Seventh-Day Adventists  

Office of the Youth Ministries  

 
 
February 21, 2022 
 
To All AY, Pathfinder and Adventurer Leaders  
 
 

This letter serves to inform you that March 19 will be Global Youth Day (GYD) and the beginning 
of Week of Prayer (WOP). Our theme is “Loving the Forgotten, I WILL GO” with the aim of 
reaching those who have been forgotten. We will be using the EJC platform for:  

● Promoting Global Youth Day (GYD) and Week of Prayer (WOP) 

● Presenting video highlights of the week’s happenings in each zone     

● Highlighting zonal activities on the day 

● Airing our Victory & Investiture Services on March 19. 
 

The department is making t-shirts available for your order (white or black only) to those who 
will be involved in the Global Youth Day's activities at the cost of:  

● Adult’s Polo   $2,700 

● Children’s Polo  $1,800  

● Adult’s T-Shirt  $1,600 

● Children’s T-Shirt  $1,300 

All orders MUST be placed with payment on or before February 28, 2022 @4:00 p.m. (Please 
see attached order sheet).  Payments can be made to East Jamaica Conference BNS              #60145-
53511 Chequing Account HWT Branch or at the cashier at the office. After making payments, 
please send a copy of your receipt and order sheet to the department's email address at 
ejcyouth123@gmail.com.    

 
Basic Staff Training will be on March 6 & 13. The 6th will be facilitated virtually, and the 13th will 
be face-to-face at the V.H Percy Centre. Those who are desirous of being trained as Senior Youth 
Leaders, Master Guides and Drill Instructors must be present on both training days. Then, on 
April 3, we will be launching the training school.  
The launch of our quizzes is as follows: 
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Mimnesko April 9th  
 Heritage Quiz April 9th   
Bible Connections April 9th  
Registration closes for all three (3) quizzes on April 30th.  
 
Finals of our quizzes is as follows: 
Bible Connections August 27th  
Heritage Quiz September 16th  
Mimnesko November 26th 
 
I look forward to seeing the continued partnership between your church and the Youth Ministries 
Department in creating impactful engagements for our youth. 
 

Yours in His Service, 
 
 
 
 

Brian Shaw, Pastor 
Youth Ministries Director.         


